
 
 

                                                            
 

February 20, 2021 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION ON DENHAM STREET 

 
Baton Rouge Police Detectives are investigating the death of JOSHUA MASON, 34 of 
4343 Denham Street. MASON was found deceased in the parking lot at the 
aforementioned address this morning around 1:15am, suffering from apparent gunshot 
wounds. 
 
This investigation remains ongoing.  
 
Anyone with any information is urged to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at 389-4869 or 
Crime Stoppers at 344-7867. 
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